Greeting Ministry



Faith, Family & Friends!

Corpus Christi Catholic Church 300 N. Tanque Verde Loop Rd. Tucson, AZ 85748

What is the Greeting Ministry?

This ministry is all about meeting and greeting our fellow parishioners and guests as they enter our church. Not only is it a wonderful way to share your time, talent and treasures, but also it's a way to get to know your fellow Corpus Christi parishioners.

The Greeting Ministry offers simply smiles and words of fellowship at each Mass.

Greeters are scheduled at the Mass of their choice approximately once a month.

This ministry is open to all adults and children grade fourth and up.

For more information or to signup for this ministry please contact:

Pat Laufer 749-3510